South West Water

THE OCCUPIER

TOWN CLERK, LOSTWITHIEL TOWN COUNCIL,
EDGCUMBE HOUSE, FORE STREET,
LOSTWITHIEL

PL220BL

Our ref: LM501NC10563087
Date: Wednesday, 10 April 2024

Dear Customer
Road closure notice — LM501NC10563087 on MONMOUTH LANE, LOSTWITHIEL

We need to carry out essential works to one of our assets located in the above road. So that
we can undertake this work safely and efficiently, we'll need to close between number 3 and
number 8 for 5 days on 20/05/2024 and 24/05/2024.

To ensure that disruption to our customers, local businesses and traffic is kept to a
minimum, a road diversion will be put in place which has been agreed with the local
Highways Authority. Signs will also be placed in the relevant locations to direct the traffic
through the diversion.

Please be assured that the Emergency Services have been made aware that the road will be
closed and in the unlikely event of an emergency, we will work with them to provide access
to any affected parties. Local bus companies, schools and refuse collectors have also been
notified.

If you have any additional requirements or would like any further information, please contact
the South West Water Helpline on 0344 346 2020.

Thank you for your patience and understanding whilst we carry out this essential work. We'd
like to assure you that every effort will be made to keep disruption to a minimum and for the
work to be completed as quickly as possible.

Yours sincerely

South West Water

Classification: BUSINESS




